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INCREDIBLE OPPORTUNITY TO PURCHASE A HOME 
Unique offer from Habitat for Humanity! 

Habitat for Humanity plans to build two houses beginning in the Fall semester near CNU.  It is our hope 

that two eligible CNU employees will be selected to buy the homes. 

You may qualify if you meet the following requirements: 

 Lived or worked on the Virginia Peninsula or in Greater Williamsburg area for at least a year  

 Income between $22,275 to $55,000, depending on family size 

 Good credit (no collections or judgments)  

 A willingness to partner with Habitat for Humanity by performing 400 hours of sweat equity  

 A need for affordable housing (you live in housing that is overcrowded OR unaffordable OR sub-

standard)  

Executive Director Janet Green and Deputy Director LaToya Tyler from Habitat for Humanity will be in 

the Employee Training Room in HR on Tuesday, June 24, 2014, from 10 a.m. to noon. 

They will make a brief presentation, meet with eligible employees, review credit histories 

and answer questions. To attend this session, please RSVP by Monday, June 23, by call-

ing HR at 4-7145. Don’t miss out on this amazing opportunity! If you are not sure you 

qualify, then apply! For more information, please visit their website .  

 

Veteran Rights and Awareness Training 

August 8, 2014 from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

 

HR is partnering with the Attorney General’s Office to bring a special training op-

portunity to campus. Attendees will learn about post traumatic stress disorder 

(PTSD) and traumatic Brain injury (TBI) as they relate to the workplace. Topics 

will include valuable information on the Uniformed Services Employment and 

Reemployment Rights Act (USERRA) (the federal law that protects the civilian em-

ployment of military personnel who are Guard, Reserve, or active duty personnel 

and who do not spend a cumulative of more than 5 years away from their employer 

as a result of military duty) and a presentation on the Higher Education Opportuni-

ty Act of 2008 as it relates to military service-members. Moreover, the Regional Co-

ordinator for Region V (Hampton Roads) from the Virginia Wounded Warrior Pro-

gram will be a guest speaker. 

If you are interested in attending this training, please RSVP for the training using 

the online form, calling 4-1745 or emailing hr@cnu.edu. This training is open to all 

State agencies, so reserve you seat early. 

 

Do you have a  

suggestion for a  

training?  

If you have a train-

ing that you would 

like HR to offer, 

please contact 

Stacey Carroll at 4-

0673 or via email at 

stacey.carroll@cnu.e

du 

If you would like to 

present the train-

ing, please send a 

description of the 

training you would 

like to offer along 

with your sugges-

tion. 

http://www.habitatpgw.org/
https://docs.google.com/a/cnu.edu/forms/d/1KtCgmiCbXc8yzUfgN4EfDsejKIxdDWvTRjXMlQ7XvvE/viewform

